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AFTER SUCCESS 

~hanks, Lord, for the success in those 
exams. 
I feel a burden lifted and can breathe 

Notre Dame 



This summer showed me that to be truly 
effective in politics a group must "play 
the game" by the rules established by those 
in power. Congressional aides generally do 
not care what the U.S. bishops say about 
arms build-up. Rather, they listen to 
facts and statistics dealing with costs, 
employment effects, ·the Soviet advantage, 
etc .• I feel that if a group wants to have 
any political influence, good intentions 
are not enough~ . The group must command 
respect and . be able to def end its 
positions. These abilities ·are necessary 
'!)leans to achieving their· ends., and do not 

.necessarily· imply a ·compromising of 
Christian values; 

of ~ygroup 
·. baclc I know 

The 

As a result of my sununer experience, I am 
more convinced than ever that Christians 
must be involved politics. Their positions 
may not always be easy or well tolerated, 
but that does not mean that their efforts 

. are worthless. Many major social and 
economic decisions are made · in the 
political realm: ·r krio:w of few places where 
the Christian voice needs to be heard more. 

Colleen Prentice, Senior 
(Howard Hall) 

Howard 


